
Submitter: ROBERTA CAREY 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3362 

This is an addition to the testimony I sent the other day in opposition to HB 3362. 

A reminder that we Oregonians have defeated "Sales Tax" over and over and over 

again and to present a bill which adds a "sales tax" to an individual product is a real 

slap in the face to the voters of Oregon. 

 

Not only a slap in the face, but a bill that has very little substance. First the money will 

not be used for a program that is vital to Oregon. In fact it appears the money will be 

going to a program that Oregonians do not really support and is not really practical 

for our state. Second putting money toward an "untested" program is just throwing 

money down the drain and we cannot afford to do that. 

 

Oregon's economy is already sketchy at best and raising more taxes is not going to 

help any business to survive. 


